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Atchison Police seek missing car
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are looking for a missing car.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson tells MSC News the vehicle was discovered
missing by owner Mike Slattery around 7:00 Wednesday morning. “We are
investigating the theft of a 1998 Ford Taurus, that's light blue in color, that was
taken from the 600 block of North 4th, Tuesday night.”

Wilson says the car was taken sometime after 8:00 Tuesday night.

Anyone with information about the car's whereabouts, or who was involved with
taking it, is urged to contact Atchison Police.
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